Yamba Chamber of Commerce Inc.

General Meeting held on Monday 5th May, 2014 from 5.30 pm At Yamba Bowling Club Boardroom

Present:

Bev Mansfield, Ross Atkinson, Patricia Atkinson, Margot Scott, Graham Lees, Catherine Porter, Lyn Watson, Dawn Jeffery, Dorothy Riley, Ken Adams, Sue Smith, Lois Anderson, Imelda Jennings, Helen Anderson, Sue Pilley, Gary Brisbane and Bruce Tarvitt.

Apologies:

Rick Angelo, Christel Skippen, Sue Hughes, Richie Williamson, Andrew Baker, Margaret McKenna and Jason Kingsley.

SPECIAL GUESTS:

Peter Birch and Terry Goddard – Calypso Holiday Park Re-Development.

Peter and Terry gave and overview of what is needed from persons interested in having input into the development and plans of the Calypso. Questions were asked from the floor. A submission will be put forward from the Yamba Chamber in the next few days. Members were also asked to put in submissions and idea's. Submissions need to be in by Monday 12th May.

Agenda:

- No Treasurer or Secretaries reports were tabled as both were away.
- Writers Festival There will be bookmarks printed for handouts to the public.

As the Calypso re-development consultation took up most of the meeting, agenda was kept to a minimum.

Meeting Closed at 7.30 pm

Next General meeting to be held on Monday 2nd June, 2014 from 5.30 pm

Next Executive meeting to be held on Monday 19th May, 2014 from 7 am